
Subject: Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act 

 

Dear Attorney General Austin Knudsen, 

 

Please withdraw Montana from Texas v. Becerra.  Such legal action 

attacking the civil rights of Montanans and others with disabilities is 

wrong, and Montana should have no part in the case. 

My Name is ______________________ . 

 I am a member of the Montana Association for the Blind, helping other 

people experiencing blindness or low vision to live fully independent 

lives. The civil rights afforded to Americans with disabilities during the 

past fifty years make increased independence possible for all people 

experiencing a disability of any type.  The Texas v. Becerra suit would 

effectively end all assurance of equal opportunity and fair treatment for 

myself and for those with disabilities. 

We Montanans celebrate and highly value our independence. Please 

help all those experiencing any type of disability to enjoy the same 

rights and privileges of every Montana citizen regardless of limitation. 

Thank you so much for your consideration of my request: 

Sincerely Yours! 

 

___________________________________ 

Signature 

 

Send Here: 

• Attorney General Austin Knudsen 

• contactdoj@mt.gov 
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